
          Livonia Public Schools 
Operations 

 
 
 
To: Andrea Oquist, Superintendent 
    
From:  Phillip Francis, Director of Operations 
 
Date: June 2, 2021 
 
Re:   Purchase of Maintenance Plow Truck Vehicles 
 
 

I would like to request adding an agenda item to the June 7, 2021 Committee of 
the Whole Meeting in order to purchase three F-250 pick-up trucks with plows 
attached. These 2020 model year trucks will replace three model year 2015 plow 
trucks to keep the District’s Maintenance Department’s fleet up to date and in good 
working condition while also getting value from the current vehicles. The District 
owns 13 plow trucks.  
 
This purchase will come from Gorno Ford, Woodhaven, Michigan via the Mi-Deal 
Purchasing Agreement from the State of Michigan at a cost of $41,766.00 for each 
truck with attached plow and safety lighting. The total cost for all three vehicles 
totals $125,298.00. This purchase will come from the general fund. 

  
Please include this item on the agenda. Thank you. 
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